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SIXTH INTERNATIONAL SYMPOSIUM ON TILAPIA IN AQUACULTURE

“New Dimensions in Tilapia Farming”
Sponsored by: The Philippine Bureau of Fisheries and Aquatic Resources 
and 
The American Tilapia Association 

Co-sponsored by: Aquaculture CRSP, Schering-Plough Animal Health Corporation, The World Aquaculture Society, The WorldFish Center, 
FYD International, Inc., Asian Institute of Technology, 
Tilapia International Foundation, CIRAD, and the Global Aquaculture Alliance
CALL FOR PAPERS AND NOTICE OF TRADE SHOW

We invite you to participate in the ISTA VI to be held on September 12-16, 2004 at the Philippine International Convention Center, Roxas Blvd., Manila


This will be the sixth of the highly successful series of symposia that have brought together tilapia biologists to review the latest discoveries in tilapia biology, ecology, improvements in production systems and other fields related to tilapia and their use in aquaculture.  The symposium will have a special emphasis on the rapid advances in genetics, development of breeds, the development of international markets, and opening new markets for Philippine produced tilapia products.  The symposium will include a trade/exhibit show, which will provide a forum for industry suppliers, seafood marketers and the aquaculture press to meet directly with researchers and producers.  Field trips are being organized to nearby aquaculture sites.
For more information, please contact: http://ag.arizona.edu/azaqua/ista/announce2.html
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